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Mile High Shift

This spring, as part of the Colorado Department of Transportation’s Central 70 Project, eastbound and

westbound I-70 will move from the existing viaduct into the future westbound lanes of I-70 in the lowered

section between Brighton and Colorado boulevards.

Heading eastbound, I-70 motorists can expect a gradual decline into the lowered section from Brighton

Boulevard to approximately Purina. Then, I-70 will level out and gradually incline back to its current elevation

by the time motorists reach Colorado Boulevard.

This switch will have motorists traveling under part of the future cover park between Columbine and Clayton

streets. Once the Mile High Shift is completed, demolition of the viaduct will begin and continue through the

fall.

For questions or more information, please call the 24-hour hotline at 833-C70-INFO (833-270-INFO) or visit the

website where we have dedicated pages of information.

https://www.codot.gov/projects/i70east/resources/cover_park



